Townsend, Erle

From: richard elian <ak47rick58@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:47 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Maine isn't California so don't try to make it California. This state isn't set up for electric cars. To support the power usage
for EVs you would have to build more power plants. Seeing the the Hydro Dams being removed for the fish means these
power plants will run on coal and or oil. NO GO!!!



